
 

                                                                                                         Date: 04.01.2023 

To,                                                                                                             

BSE Limited, 

25th Floor, PJ Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai- 400001 

 

Subject: Re-Submission of Un-audited Financial Results for the quarter and half year ended 

30th  September, 2022 as per Regulation 33 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015– Reg. 

Ref:      Discrepancies in Financial Results – BSE Email dated 19.12.2022  

Scrip Code: 514442 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

With reference to the captioned subject, we hereby like to resubmit the approved Un- Audited 

Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results for the quarter and half year ended 30th 

September, 2022 along with Limited Review Report thereon from Statutory Auditors, M/s. 

A.M. Reddy & D.R. Reddy Chartered Accountants  

 

We request your good office to consider the financials and acknowledge the same. 

 

 

FOR SRI KPR INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

 

 

 

KISHAN REDDY NALLA 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 

DIN: 00038966 
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